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February 18, 2014 
 
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 
The Chancery Building 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
RE: Request to the director for 604.b.(1)A Exception 
 State of CO South 1S-66-36 Production Facilities 

SW SW Section 36, T1S-R66W 
 Adams County, Colorado  
 
Attn: Mr. Lepore, Director 
 
Bill Barrett Corporation (BBC) is planning to drill the approved well locations on the State of 
CO South 1S-66-36 wellpad (Location ID 435515).  However, the production facilities for this 
pad would be located approximately 875’ from a building unit.   
 
Under Rule 604.a.(2) (Buffer Zone Setback) no well or production facility shall be located one 
thousand feet or less from a building unit until the Operator certifies it has complied with Rule 
306.e.   
 
BBC hereby requests an exception to the Buffer Zone Setback requirements due to 
604.b.(1)A (An existing oil and gas location is within a designated setback location solely as a 
result of the adoption of Rule 604.a).  The production facilities for this pad would be located on 
an existing production facility site.  There will be no new disturbance.  This is being requested 
to maximize reclamation.      
 
Thank you for your attention in this matter. BBC respectfully requests that the COGCC 
approve the requested exception location. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 303-312-8172. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Venessa Langmacher 
Senior Permit Analyst 


